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After adjourning school on March 12th for an extended weekend, we did not anticipate that we would not be able 
to return to our campuses without our students and colleagues!  As we journey into this new territory, the Napi 
Elementary Team are continuously figuring out new obstacles and exploring different options to provide our 
students with instructional and emotional support.  I am extremely proud of the action, participation, and concern 
that all of the Napi Staff have demonstrated during this crisis to support their colleagues, students, and 
community.  
 
I’d like to provide an update on how we are progressing towards meeting the action steps outlined in the Napi 
Elementary Offsite Plan. At this time, all of the action steps have been met.  We currently have 333 students that 
have Internet and have received technology.  We have 135 students that will receive a second Learning Packet on 
April 8th.  This packet will include lessons for the week of April 14th and 20th. 
 

  
 
 

 



 
We are currently in the process of developing and organizing Part 3 of our Offsite Plan.  Part 3 will include 
implementing the following pieces: 

● Providing Specials lessons and activities. 
● Counselors are creating a flow chart that outlines the services their department will provide. 
● Developing and organizing a plan that includes Napi TAs in providing instructional support to 

students. 
● Continue to support the 135 students in obtaining Internet and technology.  We do have the 

technology devices available for these students.  Largely, thanks to Mr. Holms! 
● Continue to provide support teachers in creating Google Classrooms. 
● Developing a plan and allocating funds to mail out school supplies and care packages to students 

for April and May. 
● Grading Learning Packet #1 material.  
● Explore getting all Napi Students assigned to ​www.getepic.com​ which will provide students with 

a plethora of books to read and take AR tests.  Additional seats will need to be purchased for the 
6th Grade.  

● Organizing ‘Virtual School Activities/Events’ that students can participate in via Internet. 
● Developing a plan and allocating a budget to mail remaining Learning Packets for April and May 

if necessary.  At this time, Napi Elementary Principals have made the decision that mailing is the 
safest option due to the confirmed COVID 19 case in Glacier County.  This decision was made to 
perserve the safety of students, parents, and staff.  

 
After the March 25th Board Meeting, Napi Elementary Principals collaborated with Mrs. BirdRattler to ensure 
that phone calls are being answered Monday thru Friday, from 8:00--4:00.  Mr. Holms has been a great resource 
during this process and was able to help provide solutions on how to best accomplish this.  

 
The following two documents are copies of the Principal Letters that have been mailed out to all parents since the 
school closure. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.getepic.com/


 
  
I would like to personally thank the BPS School Board and Superintendent Guardipee-Hall for the support, 
flexibility, and understanding that we have received while transitioning to an Online/Offsite Learning Model. 
Receiving this support and guidance has made the transition less stressful and more effective.  I believe Napi 
Elementary Staff, Students, and Parents are doing a phenomenal job working together on this new transition.  Our 
goal is to be open minded and solution focused, so all feedback is appreciated.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


